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HomeSafe Alliance Joins Leading National Moving and 
Transportation Industry Associations 

 
America’s military move management company joins the National Defense 

Transportation Association (NDTA), International Association of Movers (IAM) and  
American Trucking Association (ATA) 

 
Houston, TX – HomeSafe Alliance, the premier move management provider for the 
U.S. Armed Forces, Department of Defense Civilians, and their families, is proud to 
announce their memberships with the National Defense Transportation Association, 
International Association of Movers, and American Trucking Association.  
 
"Teaming with the global moving, transportation, and logistics industry, we will 
transform the relocation experience for our nation’s military, defense civilians, and their 
families” said Alan Thompson, Chief Executive Officer of HomeSafe. “As a 
member of NDTA, IAM, and ATA, HomeSafe will be a powerful voice for the military 
moving industry that has not previously existed.”   
 
“HomeSafe Alliance is an organization that serves those who serve our country – our 
servicemembers and their families,” said William A. Brown, Vice Admiral (Ret.), 
President and CEO of the National Defense Transportation Association 
(NDTA). "We're delighted to have HomeSafe Alliance as a trusted new member of 
NDTA.  We look forward to working together regarding our mission to always be 
improving our government logistics and transportation capabilities—and 
servicemember support!” 
 
“Pursuing a membership with IAM is about more than just checking boxes,” said 
Charles “Chuck” White, President of the International Association of 
Movers. “It demonstrates a dedication to bettering the moving industry, and we’re so 
glad to see HomeSafe Alliance making this commitment to improve military members 
and their families' moves, and the industry overall.”  
 
“We’re excited to have HomeSafe Alliance as a member of the ATA Moving & Storage 
Conference,” said Ryan Bowley, Executive Director of the American Trucking 
Association (ATA) -Moving and Storage Conference (MSC). “Our members are 

https://www.homesafealliance.com/
https://www.ndtahq.com/
https://www.iamovers.org/
https://www.trucking.org/


proud to support national defense by moving our servicemembers and their families, 
and we look forward to continuing to help build partnerships across the industry.” 
 
As the awardee for the U.S. Transportation Command Global Household Goods 
Contract (GHC), HomeSafe will be the exclusive household goods move management 
provider for the U.S. Armed Forces and Department of Defense. HomeSafe is dedicated 
to providing a customer-focused relocation experience using cutting-edge technology for 
service members and service providers alike.  
 
Under the GHC contract, HomeSafe will integrate secure electronic services and 
collaborate with various parts of the moving industry to dramatically improve the 
domestic and international relocation process for military personnel and their families. 
 
HomeSafe is hiring for a variety of positions with a special focus on hiring military 
spouses and veterans.  
 
For more information, visit https://www.homesafealliance.com/careers.  
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